
Home School Diary 
 
So… has anyone guessed the topic this week? I 

was of course Cinderella. We’ve had a lovely week 

talking about the story and thinking about how 

the story is made up, the characters, good and 

bad, the setting, and the problems and solutions 
in the story. We have used tales toolkits prompts 

to help us with this. The children have loved 

acting out the story and have been linking the 

story to our ‘celebrations’ topic.  

 

We have also been writing invitations. Next Thursday we will be having 

a ball, we would like to ask children to come to school earing their 
fancy party clothes and we will be celebrating the topic by dancing and 

making cakes.  

 

We have also been very busy using the junk 

modelling to make castles and coaches, the 

children have loved doing this, so if you have any 

used boxes (cereal boxes etc) that would have gone 
into the blue bin, please bring them to school for 

the children use in their modelling.  

 

 

 

We have started to learn all about number 5 this week too. The children 

are really getting to grips with the mastering numbers and have a deeper 

understanding of the number because we spend longer focusing on one 
number at a time.  

 

As we have been talking more about celebrations this week, we’d love to 

see some photos of the children at a celebration. Please feel free to 

upload these on tapestry. This could be a wedding, birthday, Christmas 

party or any other time you have celebrated. We will then chat about 

these in class.  
 

We are continuing with Cinderella next week, but we will be putting up 

our Christmas decorations on Wednesday and starting to feel festive. 

Look out for texts about the nativity that the children will be preforming 

in during the last week of term.  

 

Have a lovely weekend.  

 
 



 

 


